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Concord, Mass., July 1, 1921. 
 
Prof. Chas. F. Binns: 
Alfred. N.Y. 
 
My dear Prof: 
 
I am wonduring if it isn’t 
perfectly all right, for me to jog your 
memory a bit, regarding a letter on 
something, relation to my year in your 
Alfred Ceramic school? 
 
It might help me; anyway, it 
might prove, that my statements, [mu] 
true, regarding a year of work there. 
 
I am expecting to start on a trip 
to lealif + thought that possible this 
might be of use for I want to see 
what I can, in the lieu of pottery 
che[irun] the 
 
[2] missing a page?  
 
I have a very strong feeling, 
That I shall find no better school of 
its kind, any where in this country. 
 
I surley enjoyed my work this 
past year, [run] that I can tell + 
consider it a wonderful opportunity. 
 
I appreciate the great privilege of 
A year there. It was a treat for me, 
+ I thank you for it all. 
 
Very sincerely yours, 
L. Cora Brown. 
 
  


